
Internship/Volunteer Summer 2025 Positions with the Office of Legislative 
Oversight (OLO) 

OLO is pleased to announce a summer internship / volunteer program.  This program is 
intended to give undergraduate college students hands on experience conducting policy 
analysis on a range of topics.   OLO is seeking several interns who would be assigned to a 
policy topic that aligns with their specific area of study.  The number of hours, length of 
internship and place of work (home or in the office) is flexible.   

The Office of Legislative Oversight is a Legislative Branch Office serving the Montgomery 
County (MD) Council. OLO’s mission is to provide the County Council accurate information, 
analysis and independent findings and recommendations that help the Council fulfill its 
legislative oversight function. The two primary products OLO produces are: 1) research 
reports on topics requested by the Council; and 2) economic, racial equity, and 
environmental impact statements for bills introduced by the Council. OLO volunteer interns 
will assist staff as they conduct program evaluations, research and other special studies. 

To apply please send resume and policy topic/s of interest along with a proposed work 
schedule that includes number of hours per week and a start and end date.  The internship 
is a volunteer program, and positions will be awarded to those first to apply whose policy 
interest intersects with specific OLO projects or areas of oversight.  Please send applications 
to Karen Pecoraro at karen.pecoraro@montgomerycountymd.gov.  Please contact Karen 
with questions at 240-777-7814 
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